
From:  Tony Arranaga <tony.arranaga@lacity.org>

Sent time:  04/23/2020 12:02:54 PM

To:  Craig Bullock <craig.bullock@lacity.org>

Subject:  Fwd: Hollywood Fault / Hollywood Center
 

Outside of sending the statement we sent, how should I respond to second question? I thought this was all wrapped up? LA
Building and Safety has the most stringent standards regarding earthquakes. 

-

Hi, Tony,

I'm here with a non-coronavirus related inquiry...

I'm working on a story about the draft environmental impact report that was released last week for Hollywood Center, and I'm
wondering what the councilmember's position is on the project? It doesn't seem like disagreement between the state and the
developer over potential seismic activity at the site has been resolved... Does the councilmember have any concerns about
earthquake risks or safety at the site?

I'm at 310-428-9292.

Thanks!
Jenna

-- 
Jenna Chandler • Curbed LA Editor

Curbed

Follow Curbed on Twitter   •   Instagram   •   Facebook

—

-- 
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